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Greetings and well wishes.  

 

We have an announcement that we would appreciate, space allowing, for you to kindly 

publicize in your parish bulletin.  It is our invitation to your parishioners who might be 

interested in learning how to give guided tours of the Cathedral Basilica of St. Joseph.  

We arrange school field trips plus visits from various arts and history organizations in our 

area and are in need of more docents to give these tours.  Again, if you have room in your 

bulletin, we would be most grateful to you for this little promotion.  Please feel free to 

modify the text if necessary to accommodate space needs. 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

Nina Tranchina 

Administrative Assistant    

 

Cathedral Docent Orientation 

Are you interested in showing visitors our treasured Cathedral Basilica of Saint Joseph?  

Do you know that your Cathedral is a national historic landmark?  Volunteer to become a 

Cathedral docent.  You are invited to learn all about it during a special orientation for 

prospective docents on Friday, March 27, 2020 at 1:00pm.  Please arrive early for 

check-in. The presentation will last until approximately 3:00PM. This takes place at 80 

South Market Street in San Jose, next door to the Cathedral on the 2nd floor.  We kindly 

ask that you R.S.V.P to Nina Tranchina at 408-283-8100, extension 2210 by Monday, 

March 23, 2020 or via email to nina.tranchina@dsj.org. Please note that docents are not 

required to be parishioners of the Cathedral Basilica Parish.  Everyone is welcome and 

we encourage taking the Light Rail to downtown. 
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